
 

FEBRUARY  IS …… 

 
Love, & Family 

That’s what it is all about. God loves 

us-we love each other! 

We will talk about the 

special love within our 

families and how each one of us plays 

an important role within the family unit.  Starting on 

the 15th of February, we will talk about animals that 

live in the Artic.  

 

FAMILY TREE 

Just a reminder. If you haven’t 

turned in your child’s family 

photo and questionnaire, please 

turn it into your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

 

VALENTINE PARTY  

 

M-W-F               Wednesday   Feb.13th  

T-Th/ 5 Day Thursday     Feb.14th   
  On the party days we ask that each child 

bring in enough Valentines for each friend in their 

classroom. We also ask that the front of the 

envelopes be left blank so that your child can 

deliver the Valentines themselves into the special 

bags they will make. 

Here are the numbers of the children in your child’s 

classrooms. 

 

Ms. Tami         10 children 

Ms. Karen      10 children 

 

Ms. Kathy/Ms. Alyssa 20 Children 

Ms. Patti/Ms. Jessica            17 Children 

 

For our Valentine Party we will have a 

special snack. A sign-up sheet with a list 

of items needed for our party will be going 

up on the bulletin board for anyone who 

would like to bring in goodies to help us celebrate.  

  

 

LEGAL HOLIDAY 

             

Shepherd of the Hills Preschool will 

be closed on Monday February 18, 

2019 in observance of Lincoln and 

Washington’s Birthday. 

 

DINNER NIGHT OUT 

 

Please join us for a dinner night out at 

Chick-Fil-A here in Vacaville. It is 

Tuesday February 26th from 5:00-8:00 

P.M. The preschool receives 20% of the food sales 

for the night when you present the attached flyer 

with your order. We will have extra flyers on the 

bulletin board if you would like to share the flyers 

with neighbors, friends or family. It is a 

great time to get to know other families 

in the preschool while enjoying good 

food.  

 

Registration for 2019-2020 School Year 

 

In House Registration for the 2019-2020 school 

year will begin February 19, 2019. 

Forms will be sent home on Tuesday & 

Wednesday February 12th & 13th. We 

offer a 5 day pre-k class, along with the 

MWF & T-Th programs. If you have any questions 

on any of our programs please talk with Ms. Tami 

or Ms. Kathy in the office. 

 

CLASSROOM NEWS  

        

Ms. Tami, & Ms. Karen 

3/4 Year Olds 
 

We will continue learning our numbers and we will 

begin recognizing our name. We will also talk about 

the letters in our name and for some of us we will 

start to write it. We are also learning our address. 
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Ms. Kathy & Ms. Alyssa 

Pre-K 

We are continuing to work with our phonics and 

handwriting programs. The letters for this month are 

X, I, Z, & W. We will learn our addresses as well. 

The letters for the month are also listed on the 

monthly calendar for easy reference. 

 

Ms. Patti & Ms. Jessica 5 day Pre-k 

 

UNITS 

Love, Family, & Valentine’s Day 

February 1-14 

Artic Animals 

February 15-28 

Phonics- I, Z, & W, Review O, X, I, Z, W 

Math- 1 to 1, sets, size and position & location 

Science- Artic Animals 

Art- Mary Cassat 

 

EVALUATIONS/CONFERENCES 
We will continue evaluations & conferences this 

month. We will be bringing in subs to the 

classrooms so the children will still have school on 

these dates. The schedule is as follows:  

 

Evaluations 
4’s Feb. 1 & Feb. 4-8 (Alyssa) 

 

Conferences 

3’s Feb. 11 & 12 (Tami) 

3’s Feb. 19 & 20 (Karen) 

4’s Feb. 21 & 22 (Patti & Jessica) 

4’s Feb. 25-28 (Alyssa) 

 

If for some reason these conference dates above 

do not fit into your schedule just let your child’s 

teacher know and we can set up a time that is 

good for everyone. A sign-up sheet will be posted 

on the bulletin board prior to the conference 

dates. 

 

 

CHERUBS 

 

This month cherubs will discover how much Jesus 

Loves his Little Children. We do offer extended 

care on Fridays if you are in need of a few 

extra hours to get some work or shopping 

done. The children bring their lunch and 

enjoy some playtime with friends. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

 

Spring Pictures   April 10 & 11 
 

Easter Breakfast 

MWF    Wed April 17 

T-Th & 5 Day Pre-k  Thurs April 18 

 

Spring Break 

April 19-26 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


